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VEHICLE TRAFFIC WAS RESTORED AT THE "KAMCHIQ"
PASS

    According to bulletin No. 65 of January 4, 2023 issued by the
Hydrometeorological Service Center of the Republic of
Uzbekistan, at 00:00 A-373 "M-39 Guliston-Bo'ka-Angren-
Ko'qon-Andijan-Osh" Due to the risk of avalanches, traffic was
temporarily stopped between 228-253 km of the highway.

  At 10:00 a.m., two-way traffic was fully restored for all types of
motor vehicles moving through the pass after quick measures
taken by our highwaymen together with the relevant

organizations.

We recommend that all motor vehicle drivers follow the traffic rules, taking into account
the weather conditions.
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